
High School Admissions Placement
Test
The  High  School  Admissions/Placement  Test  (HSPT)  will  be  offered  at  three
locations on January 8, 2011 for students who missed the previous testing dates.
Advance registration is mandatory. Students wishing to take the make-up text must
register before January 8 by calling the school where he/she will take the exam.
Additional questions about the exam should be directed to the schools offering the
make-up test.

Calvert Hall College High
School, Towson

410-825-4266

The John Carroll School, Bel
Air

410-879-2480

Mount de Sales Academy,
Catonsville

410-744-8498
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